
MEMO# 2639

March 21, 1991

ICDI LETTER TO MEMBERS
March 21, 1991 TO: INDUSTRY STATISTICS COMMITTEE NO. 3-91 RE: ICDI LETTER TO
MEMBERS
@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@
@@@@@@@@@@@ Attached is a copy of a letter sent by ICDI, Inc. to a number of
member complexes. Some of you may have been addressees of this or a similar letter. This
letter generated many questions and apparently, some confusion as to our current and
future relationship with ICDI. We thought, therefore, that it would be useful to take up this
subject at the Committee on Industry Statistics meeting on March 27th, the agenda of
which includes vendor services. Anne Schafer Director, Statistical Research
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